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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our continual drive to improve standards at Glazebury, we have reviewed our current behaviour 
policy and practise with staff and children regarding the national lockdown expectations at the 
forefront of our planning.  We would like to take this opportunity to remind you of our current practise 
and share updates with you. 
 
We believe the key to promoting good behaviour is to have high expectations that are applied 
consistently and fairly throughout the school community.  As a school we reward good behaviour as it 
develops an ethos of kindness and co-operation. Our approach is designed to promote good behaviour, 
rather than merely deter poor behaviour.  However, the school employs a number of consistent sanctions 
to enforce the school ‘Golden’ rules, and to ensure a safe and positive learning environment for all.  
 
The main updates about our behaviour system include; 

• Each child in face-to-face education (in school) will be moved up or down the behaviour system 
(Green, amber, red) as required and this information will be shared, when appropriate, through 
Class Dojo. 

• All children – at home and in the classroom will collect dojos for their work. 

• If a child gains 10 Class Dojo’s over the week, they will receive notification of a ‘Golden Ticket’ 

and their name will be put in the school weekly newsletter.  A central record will be kept of 

children who have reached 10 dojo’s each week. 

• School has planned an adapted reward event for this Spring Term A to ensure there is a clear 

incentive for hard work and effort at this time. 

• All children who collect 3 Golden Tickets this half term, will receive a cinema style event reward.   

For home learners this will mean an afternoon reduced learning, when children can enjoy 

watching a film and a goodie bag will be delivered/ made available to be picked up with your 

last home learning pack of this half term to support this event. 

For face-to-face learners (in school) this will be a reward afternoon, as home learners on Friday 

12th February when children will be allowed to watch a film and have a food reward, if they all 

earn the 3 golden tickets required. 

 

We appreciate your continuing support in this important part of school life. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs K Wall (Deputy Head) 
Behaviour Lead 

 


